
Health Policy Newsletter
____________________________________________________________ 

Volume 14, Number 3    September, 2001               Article 16 
____________________________________________________________ 

Credits 
Editor 
David B. Nash, MD MBA, Associate Dean and Director 
Office of Health Policy  
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 
 
Managing Editor 
 
Miriam Reisman, MFA 
Medical Writer 
Office of Health Policy 
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 
 
Assistant Managing Editor 
 
Jeannine Kinney 
Education Coordinator 
Office of Health Policy 
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 
 

Editorial Board 

Barbara Bozarth, MSEd 
Program Director, Education 
Office of Health Policy 
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 
 
Timothy P. Brigham, PhD 
Assistant Dean 
Organizational Development 
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 
 

James J. Diamond, PhD 
Director, Greenfield Research Center 
Department of Family Medicine 
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 
 
Shirley E. Greening, MS, JD 
Chairman and Professor 
Department of Laboratory Sciences 
College of Health Professions 
Thomas Jefferson University 
 



Health Policy Newsletter Vol. 14 No. 3 (September 2001), Article 16

Max Koppel, MD 
Clinical Associate Professor of Urology 
Department of Urology 
Thomas Jefferson University Hospital 
 
Daniel Z. Louis 
Managing Director 
Center for Research in Medical 
Education and Healthcare (CRMEHC) 
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 
 
John Melvin, MD 
Professor and Chairman 
Department of Rehabilitation Medicine 
Thomas Jefferson University 

Ronald E. Myers, PhD, DSW 
Head, Behavioral Epidemiology 
Department of Medicine 
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 

Thomas J. Nasca, MD, FACP 
Senior Vice President 
Thomas Jefferson University  
Dean, Jefferson Medical College  
 
Barry S. Rabner 
Acting President 
Main Line Health 
 

Jerome Santoro, MD 
System Chairman 
Department of Medicine 
Main Line Health Hospitals at Bryn 
Mawr Hospital  
 
Jay Sial 
Chief Operating Office 
JeffCARE, Inc. 
Jefferson Health System 
 
Ronald Stunz, MD 
System Chairman 
Department of Emergency Medicine 
Main Line Health Hospitals at Bryn 
Mawr Hospital  
 
Deneen Vojta, MD, FAAP 
Medical Director 
Frankford Health Care System 
 
Elizabeth White, MD 
Medical Director, Senior Health 
Jefferson Health System at Bryn Mawr 
Hospital  
 

Health Policy Newsletter is a quarterly publication of TJU, JHS and the Office of 
Health Policy and Clinical Outcomes, 1015 Walnut Street, Suite 115, Philadelphia, PA 
19107. 
Tel. (215) 955-6969; Fax: (215) 923-7583 
http://jeffline.tju.edu/OHP
Questions? Comments?    
David.Nash@mail.tju.edu


